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2nd March 2021 

Dear Parents  
 
I hope this letter finds you and your families safe and well. 
 
You may have noticed when engaging with home learning that our wonderful Miss Small is 
expecting a baby in the near future. Therefore, in line with COVID guidance, she will 
continue to work from home for the remainder of her pregnancy and will be checking in 
with families up until the Easter break.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to reassure you that Mrs Waterfield and myself, along 
with the continuous support of Mrs Hickman and Mrs Hobley, will continue to provide high 
quality education for all children in Reception for the rest of this academic year.  
 
Miss Small will still be available for parents’ evening, but please do not hesitate to contact 
any member of the Reception team should you have any queries.   
 
I would like to thank you in advance for your continued support and look forward to 
welcoming all Reception pupils back on Monday. 
 
Kind regards  
  
 
Mrs C Johnson  
EYFS Lead / Deputy Head  

                                              


